
 

This week in English we have been concentrating on improving our writing. We watched a short 

animated film called “Bubbles”. We then wrote a narrative about what had happened in the film. We 

have also written a report on the pirate Blackbeard. We found out lots of interesting facts about him 

that we had to include in our writing. 

In Maths we have been using addition and subtraction to solve worded problems. We have also used 

the inverse to work out missing number sentences. 

E.g    

 - 24 = 42 

So, to work it out we do the inverse : 42 + 24 = 66 

On Monday we all enjoyed looking at the work of Paula Swisher in ART. She paints birds but instead 

of using blank canvases she uses pages from old books. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We then got to draw our own birds on pages from books using pastels. We think our pictures are 

amazing. What do you think? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have worked really hard this half term and are looking forward to enjoying our holiday with you. 


